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Federal Communications Commission

Washington,D.C. 20554

Re: KUEL LP Kensett, Iowa facility ID 19414$

Transfer of ownership for the above listed LP FM radio station from Elk
Creek Lutheran Church to Worth County Community Radio Association
was consummated on 7/5/2019 as per BALL-20190306AAJ.

On 7/8/2019 KUEL-LP returned to the air using its licensed facilities. At
this time KUEL-LP is operating 12 hours per day 7 days a week.
Operational hours will be lengthened as we re-establish programming which
was lost during the period 1/1/2019 to 7/8/2019 while the station was silent.

All correspondence may be addressed to the location listed below which is
also the location of the transmitter and main control point.

Ron Schacht

Board Chairman

Worth County Community Radio Association

4126 Jonquil Ave

Kenseft, Iowa 50448

KUEL97(wctate1 .nei

Home phone 641-845-2935

Cellular phone 641-430-5745


